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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
March 24, 2021
 
CONTACT
Joyce Randall
Office of Representative Dr. James Bush, III
Joyce.Randall@myfloridahouse.gov
850-717-5109
 

Representative James Bush III Announces
Vaccine Site Open in Opa-Locka

 
Opa-Locka, FL – Representative James Bush III (D- District 109) is pleased
to announce the opening of a state-supported COVID-19 vaccine site at the Helen
Miller Center in Opa-Locka. This site is currently dispensing free COVID-19 vaccines
daily from 9 a.m. to 7 p.m. Eligible individuals currently include: 50+ years old, long-
term care facility residents & staff, health care personnel with direct patient contact,
and individuals determined to be extremely vulnerable by their physician with a
Department of Health form. Walk ups will be accepted.
                                                                                      
“It is my desire to make sure the people of Opa-Locka will be given the opportunity to
be administered COVID-19 vaccinations.  Continuing to combat the spread of COVID-
19 virus is one of my main objective to help protect my constituents.” Representative
James Bush, III.
 
The Helen Miller Center is located at 2331 NW 143rd St. in Opa-Locka, FL 33054
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Persons 50 years of age and older
Long-term care facility residents and staff
Individuals determined extremely vulnerable by their physician with DOH form
Health care personnel with direct patient contact


Hosted by Representative James Bush III, 
District 109


 
Vaccines available to all Eligible Individuals Under Executive Order 21-67:
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